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June 5,  1990

Mr.  Phi l ip  Sugden
P.0.  Box 572
Findlay, 0hio 45839

Dear  Ph i l ,

I would like to thank you for exhibiting your drawings and photographs
at the Springfield Museum of Art. Our audiences were very much impressed
with your draughtsmanship. Your drawings were fabulous and the subject
matter exotic and thought provoklng. The accompanying photos were wonder-
fu l ly  c lear .

At our opening, your sl ide presentat ion was stunningly beauti ful .  I  shal l
try to catch it again on PBS.

With work such as yours, I  am sure you wi l l  have every success.

Al l  my best,

Sincerely,

Director
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